
Vision: Our vision is that our students will be globally competitive.

Mission: Our mission is to produce students that excel academically, technically, socially, and emotionally. 

Mrs. Elizabeth Johnson, Principal                Mrs. Amanda Miliner, Assistant Principal            Mrs. Katina Gibson, Assistant Principal for Instruction
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Important Dates

Miller Elementary Newsletter 2019

The last day of this semester, Friday, 

December 20th is a ½ day for students so 

please plan accordingly!

Have a safe and happy holiday 
season!

Dec. 5 3rd grade Milestones Parent Into
9am, 12:15pm or 6pm

Dec. 12 Christmas luncheon 
(K, 2nd, 4th, Alexander & Sammons only)

Dec. 20 Last day of semester
(1/2 day for students)

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 Christmas break(No school)
Jan. 6 Student Holiday

Jan. 7 School begins

Guidelines for Christmas Luncheon
(K, 2nd, 4th , Alexander & Sammons only)

1. PreK, 1st, 3rd, & 5th grade students do NOT 
participate in Christmas lunch. They will not 
be called to join siblings.

2. No outside food (fast food) is allowed in 
the building during holiday lunches. 

3. Each visitor  only needs ONE ticket for a meal 
(1 ticket is 1 lunch) Miller students do not 
need a ticket to eat.

4. Only 150 tickets are available (first come, first 
served). Sales end Tues. Dec. 10th or when 
they sell out, whichever comes first.

5. Please be sure to inform all relatives that may 
desire to attend the luncheon of these 
guidelines.

Third grade parents please join us to receive some 
important information about the upcoming Georgia 

Milestones Assessment that your child will take for the 
first time in April 2020!

You will learn about student expectations for the test 
as well as how to read and understand test results. 

Parents will also receive resources to help you and your 
child better prepare for the test.

Choose one time convenient to your schedule!

Contact Natarsha Williams, Family Engagement 
Coordinator for more information: 478-929-7814 ext. 

55282 or natarsha.williams@hcbe.net.

3rd Grade Parent Milestones Intro
Thurs. Dec., 5th, 2019

9am, 12:15pm, OR 6pm
Media Center



*Please sign and return the front portion of the newsletter if you have any comments or suggestions.

News From the Art Room...
Thanks to our Miller Rockets for their hard 
work on our Veterans Day cards that honored 
our Vets right here in Warner Robins! Thank 
you Vets for your service!

Miller Rockets also created ornaments & 
decorations for a large wreath that will  be 
displayed at the Galleria Mall in Centerville 
during the holiday season.

When you are at the mall doing your holiday 
shopping remember to check out our beautiful 
student decorated MES wreath! 

Thank you,

Mrs. Weaks

Blasting Ahead 
Happy New Year! ¡Feliz Año Nuevo!
School begins Tuesday, January 7th, 2020

Jan. 10 Report cards go home
Jan. 22* Milestones Parent Info (*New date)

3rd – 5th grade

Jan. 30 Kindergarten Parent Univ. 5:30pm

P.B.I.S.
Help your child remember our expectations for 

behavior! Encourage them to Rock the 3 Rs everyday at 
school!


